
 

 

AMETHYST CLASS NEWSLETTER – 16 JUNE 2017 

  Morfa Bay Special 
As many of the parents saw, a coach of very excited children left school for Morfa Bay last week and, after a 

long somewhat noisy journey, arrived safely at the centre near Pendine. Unfortunately, it was tipping down 

when we arrived but the children’s determination was not affected. To begin with, all of the groups (Amroth, 

Angle and Caldey) started with activities that needed a head for heights. However, everyone-including the 

teachers- gave the tasks a go and to their best ability. 

Sadly, 

We couldn’t go on a walk to the beach as it was still raining so most retreated to the dormitories or Games 

room. After hot chocolate and lights out, the children went to bed (or so the teachers thought) and enjoyed a 

good night’s sleep. 

All the children enjoyed all the activities, however the mud assault course was generally classed as 

everybody’s favourite. Here are some of the activities we participated in: 

• Quarry Abseil               

• Assault Course 

• Sea Activities 

• Caving 

• Zip-line, High Ropes and Climbing Wall 

The whole class 

learnt about teamwork, inclusion and resilience during the residential trip and have taken away some life-long 

memories and lessons.  


